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26th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

We hope you are all keeping well under these very challenging times. 

 

School Places 

We are now nearly up to capacity for the children we can currently accommodate.  If your 

child is in an eligible year group or you are a key worker you must call school to request a 

place.  There may be a waiting list.  Please do not just turn up at school; we may not have a 

place. 

 

Remember if your child or anyone in your house develops symptoms of COVID19 they 

must stay away from school and must be tested, using the track and trace system.  

School can help you with this if needed.  You must inform school if anyone in your 

household has symptoms.   

 

September 

Many of you, as we are, are looking to what will be happening in school from September. 

Unfortunately, there is currently no clear guidance on this but the government has 

announced that it hopes that all children can return to full time school.  This would of course 

be our preferred option and once the government make a final decision we will share our 

plans with you, as there will probably be additional safety measures schools need to take. 

 

After School Club 

For the rest of this term we are only providing this for key worker children. 

From September there will continue to be limited places in our After School Club and further 

details of what we will be able to provide will be sent out before the end of term. 

Working from Home 

We will continue to share work on the website until the end of term.   

If you would like the final work pack, for the last three weeks of term it will be available from 

Monday the 29th June.  Please call school to order this and we will arrange a time for you to 

collect it.  



  
  

  

 
Summer Holiday 

The last day for children is Friday the 17th July.  We will hopefully be re-opening to all 

children on Monday the 7th September. 

 

Reports 

We will give out reports on Thursday 2nd July to the children in school and those who come 

to pick up weekly food parcels. 

On Friday 3rd July, we will be open for you to collect your child’s report from 9.30-2.30pm.  

Please come to the main office. 

There will be instructions with the reports to explain what to do if you want to speak to a 

teacher about your child’s report. 

 

Reminder 

Just a reminder that there will be no play-scheme this summer due to essential work that is 

happening in school. We are hoping that everyone will be very pleased to see the 

improvements we are making. 

 

Headteacher Award 

 

Reception: Yousuf  Joey  Michael 

Year 1:  Miyah  Jamie  Elizabeth 

Year 2:  Hamza 

Year 3:  Nazarite  

Year 4:  Megan 

Year 5:  Dorothy Brandon 

Year 6:  Carl  Safa  Leya  Malachi Luiz  

 

If you have any questions or would like support with anything please contact school. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jane 

Headteacher 

 


